
Science Fair 2024

River Valley School is hosting a Science Fair this year that is open to all the students in our school.
The winners in each grade will have the opportunity to move onto the Mountainview Science and
Technology Society’s Science Fair on March 1st and 2nd at Olds High School. Science fairs present
an opportunity to inspire and encourage all students to explore and investigate their world
through hands-on research, individually or as part of a team. It also gives them the chance to
interact with adults working in many areas of science from education, applied science, technology
and theoretical studies.
 
River Valley School is asking for your help as a Science Fair Project Judge at our Science
Fair on Monday, February 12th, 2024. We need judges for all levels, Kindergarten to Grade 8,
and the only criterion for a judge is the enjoyment of working with young people! We’ll provide
coaching and training on the day of.

If you would like to serve as a judge please contact Noel West at River Valley School by phoning
(403) 638–3939 or via email nwest@cesd73.ca. As our school is Kindergarten to Grade 8 there is
a possibility that you may be judging entries from a variety of grade levels. If you prefer to judge
only specific grades, please let me know.

If you can judge we would need you here at the school Monday, February 12th at approximately
8:30 a.m. so that I can explain the procedures for judging and give you a chance to orientate
yourself with the projects. Judging starts about 8:50 a.m. and I hope to have judging completed
by noon at the latest. Treats, coffee and water will be provided, as well as a light lunch later in the
morning.

Thank you for taking the time to consider judging the River Valley School Science Fair. If you
know of anyone else who may be interested in being a Science Fair judge, please feel free to share
this information with them.

Sincerely,
Noel West
River Valley School Science Fair

mailto:nwest@cesd73.ca

